From: Steve's <skharvey8@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 9:13 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA for PERS 1 Retirees

CAUTION:External email.

As a PERS 1 retiree | fully support on annual cost of living standard. For too long PERS 1 retirees have suffered the brunt
of inflationary losses and now, with rampant price increases for basic food and goods, we are rapidly falling further
behind a modest standard of living. | urge your support for an annual cost of living adjustment. Thank you.

Steve Harvey
PERS 1 Retiree with 40 years active service

Sent from my iPhone Steve Harvey

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



